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SPONSORSHIP & ADVERTISING 

ALBERTA FIGURE SKATING FOUNDATION 
 

The Alberta Figure Skating Foundation (AFSF) is a not-for-
profit organization that supports figure skaters and 
encourages the development of skaters in this province.  
The Foundation presents approximately $50,000 in 
scholarships and awards every year.  Membership is 
$40/year.  For more information, please visit their website 
at www.afsf.ca. 
 

As one of the most prominent and successful clubs in Canada, the Ice Palace offers many 
advertising opportunities for our sponsors.  Our sponsorship packages range from $700-
$7,500 and provide great visibility for any organization!  If you know any businesses that 
might be interested in supporting our club, please contact the office for a sponsorship 
letter.   
 

We are excited to announce that 25% of any sponsorship dollars you collect will be 
recorded as a credit to your child’s skating account!   
 
 
For the 2018-19 season, 25% of any sponsorship dollars you collect will be recorded as a 
credit to your child’s skating account!   
 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

ONLINE 50/50 RAFFLE 
We will participate in another online raffle to raise funds to help lower ice fees for our 
members.  Details have been sent to all Summer Camp skaters.  Let’s work together to 
make this fundraiser a big success!   
 

Prize for top seller:  the skater that raises the most money in sales will win a $100 ice 
credit! 

Our AGM is scheduled for Wednesday, July 28 – 6:30-7:30pm via Zoom.  
 

All members are encouraged to attend!  Be sure to check your email for the Zoom 
meeting ID and password, coming soon. 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALBERTA SECTION AWARDS 

Congratulations to our Ice Palace 
members who were recognized with  
Skate Canada Alberta-NWT/Nunavut 
Awards! 
 

ATHLETE RECOGNITION AWARDS 

We are pleased to have two athlete recognition awards 
that are presented each year at our AGM:  the Kaetlyn 
Osmond Award and the Ravi Walia Award.   
 
Kaetlyn and Ravi have shown incredible dedication to 
the sport of figure skating, and we are honored to have 
these awards named after them.  Each recipient will 
receive a $500 bursary.  Be sure to attend our AGM to 
show your support for this year’s winners.  
 
Full details can be found at http://bit.ly/IPFSC_awards. 
 

@IPFSC 

@IcePalaceFSC 
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